
PUBLIC NOTICE 

June 14, 2023 

 

 

Please be advised that North Street between Convent Lane and 

Water Street will be closed June 14th from 8AM to 2PM while 

we repair a water leak. Local traffic can access their 

properties via Forge Rd or at the intersection of Water & 

North. If the closure is expected to exceed 2PM a further 

communication will be sent. Thank you for your 

understanding. 
 

 


